
 

 

 
 

 

CORRIGENDUM TO THE ANNOUNCEMENT DATED 28 MAY 2018 
 
Keppel Corporation Limited (the “Company”) refers to its announcement “SIGNING OF OPTION 
AGREEMENT FOR THE PROPOSED SALE OF SHARES IN AETHER LIMITED” dated 28 May 
2018 (the “Announcement”). 
 
The Company wishes to clarify that the sentence “The unaudited net asset value of HK Aether group 
was approximately RMB 447 million as at 30 April 2018” should read (with changes underlined) “The 
unaudited net asset value of HK Aether group was approximately S$447 million as at 30 April 2018”. 
 
Save for the above, there are no other changes to be made to the Announcement. 
 
 

 
 

 

 
 
  


